O1FIG ARD RUNAf AN UACHTARAIN
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY GENERAL TO THE PRESIDENT

6 February, 2012

Mr. William James Maguire
Lee House

Cappagh

Askeaton

Co. Limerick

Dear Mr. Maguire,

Thank you for your letter of 1 January, 2012 to President Higgins, the contents of which
have been noted.

The President is grateful for your thoughtfulness in writing and sends his good wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Kalo
Secretariat
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